

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

documen

September 2017

Dear Parent/ Guardian

Re: Physical Education Department's extra curricular timetable

Please see the Physical Education Department's extra curricular timetable attached. These clubs are free and all students are welcome to attend our clubs at any point that they wish. Street dance will have a charge and letters for this will be available at the PE Department office as soon as the date for the club has been confirmed.

When attending a club, your daughter should go to the changing rooms and the teacher leading the activity will meet her there. Please ensure that you are aware and you have arranged a meeting place for an after school club.

Clubs have all started and please be assured that we will endeavour to give every girl the opportunity to represent the school in any sport throughout the year if they would like to.

Please also be aware that year 7 netball will change to a lunchtime when the weather gets darker. We will keep students up to date with any changes,

Please do encourage your daughter to get involved in as many clubs as possible.

Kind regards

AGodfrey

Miss A Godfrey Acting Head of Physical Education